
NOTICE ABOUT SHARING YOUR 
CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
 
Pursuant to Oregon House Bill 3618, all Support Service Brokerages are 
required to supply The Oregon Department of Human Services with the 
names, addresses, and phone numbers of all Personal Support Workers 
(PSWs) who work with brokerage customers. DHS shares this information 
with the Service Employees International Union (SEIU) who will use it to 
contact you about representation. 
 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact SEIU: 
 

SEIU Oregon Headquarters 
P.O. Box 12159 
Salem, OR 97309-0159 
 
phone    ::  503.581.1505  
toll free  ::  800.452.2146 
fax   ::  503.581.1664 
email   ::  salem@seiu503.org 
web   ::  http://www.seiu503.org/ 
 


